
I strongly support bill H7382. This bill reduces the current limits on renting and provides badly needed 

housing for URI students as has been done for decades. 
  

As a parent of a student at URI, I would like my son to have an opportunity to find a place to live without 

limits in order to reduce an already stressful quest to find housing for the school year. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Patti Reiss 

Mother of URI student, class of 2026 
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Patti Reiss 
Alibi Room . The Brig . Gin Rummy  
m: 213.200.1899 
 
 


